
Reconnecting, Empowering, Engaging and Launching the Next Generation!

A Message from Ms. Grant

Dear Church Lane Families,
I am so excited! We are off and running to a great school year! I first want to thank everyone for
helping us soar into our new year. Our students returned to school happy and ready to learn!

We are working to be more efficient day by day with our new arrival and dismissal procedures,
thanks for your patience. Our cafeteria staff is working to implement the new Grab and Go
breakfast distribution from the Office of Food and Nutrition, to make sure that we are providing the
meals in a timely manner before school. During inclement and cold weather, students will wait in
the gymnasium and cafeteria until time for breakfast distribution.

On Monday, our pre-K students joined us for a new full day experience. We want to make sure that
we are supportive and patient with our new little ones as they are getting used to an all-day
schedule. This coming Friday, September 15th is a professional day and school is closed for
students. Monday, September 18th, Sweet Potato Kids will open on our campus! We're excited to
offer Before and After care on our campus! Call the front office for more information on getting
your child signed up! On Tuesday, September 19th is Back-to-School Night 6:00-7:30 we look
forward to seeing you then!

All the best,

Lori Grant, Principal



Calendar
September 2023

Friday 15
Systemwide Professional
Development Day –
Schools Closed for
Students – Teachers on
Duty – Rosh Hashanah* -
Presented by in-school
leadership

Tuesday 19
Back-to-School Night!
6:00-7:30

Monday 25
Systemwide Professional
Development Day -
Schools Closed for
Students - Teachers on
Duty - Yom Kippur

Back-to-School Night!
Join us on Tuesday, September
19th!

Meet your child's teacher
See your child's
classroom
Connect with the Church
Lane staff and community

Join the Church Lane
PTA!

Find out how you can join
the PTA!
Support student growth
and learning
Support teachers
Build our school
Find ways to volunteer



Administration

Ms. Grant ~ Principal lgrant@bcps.org

Ms. Eunique Gray ~ Assistant Principal egray2@bcps.org
Email: lgrant@bcps.org
Website: Churchlanees.bcps.org

Phone: 443-809-0717
Twitter: @Church_Lane_ES

Lori Grant
Lori is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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